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Sheriff Cannon to hold News Conference

(North Charleston, SC) Charleston County Sheriff Al Cannon will hold a news conference today,
Tuesday, November 17, 2015, at 11:30 a.m., to discuss the recent terrorist attacks that occurred
in Paris and resulted in the death of more than 120 people. The news conference will be held at
the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office Law Enforcement Center located at 3691 Leeds Avenue,
North Charleston.

All media outlets are invited to attend this news conference.
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